
From: David Hanson 
Sent: April-04-14 4:0J PM 
To: Brouwer, Andrew 
Cc: Carlen, Kristi; 'Mike Russell E ; 'Brock Robinson'; 
Subject: Parking bylaw - exemption request 

Hi Andrew 
We would like to request an exemption to the Parking By Law during our Club events being held at the Richardson fields. We would like the restriction lifted, permitting parking on both sides of Bayview Parkway and around the Fernbank (Magna) and Haskett fields, 
These events take place as follows: 
Microfest Saturday June 14 th  
Soccerfest Saturday and Sunday June 21/22 
Heart of York Saturday and Sunday August 9/10 
l\ISC Challenge Cup Sat August 23 

Thanks for your consideration 

David Hanson 
PresIdent 
905-836-8761 Ext 40 
vice-presidentnewmarketsoccer,com 

The information contained in this e-mail and any documents accompanying this transmission is privileged and confidential and intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to who it is addressed. if you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution, copying, disclosure or taking of any action ir reliance on the 

contents of this transmission is strictly prohibited and 
review by any individual other that the intended recipient shall not constitute waiver of privilege, If you have received this 

e-mail in error, please notify us and delete the message and any accompanying documents. Thank you for your cooperation and assistance. 


